BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE EDUCATION: ANDHRA PRADESH:
VIDYA BHAVAN: HYDERABAD

Re.No.Spl/PRO/2013 Date:30-01-2013

PRESS RELEASE

It is informed that the Intermediate Practical Examinations will
commence from 06-02-2013. The practical examinations will be
conducted in non-jumbling system only.

As per the suggestions of the expert committee, keeping in view
the additional burden of new syllabus on the students in the ensuing
NEET and other National Entrance tests, the Government has decided to
maintain status quo in conducting the IPE Feb practical examinations .
All the Regional Inspection Officers are instructed to take necessary steps

to conduct the practical examinations smoothly.

CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS
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